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	            2350 Hayward ■ 2105 G.G. Brown ■ Ann Arbor Michigan 48109-2125
             PH: 734-764-8495 ■ FAX: 734-764-4292 



Re: Confirmation of invitation to attend and present at the AEESP 2017 Conference

Dear Haiyan,

On behalf of the Association of Environmental Engineering & Science Professors (AEESP), I am pleased to extend an invitation to attend the AEESP 2017 Conference.  The Conference will be held June 20-22, 2017 at the University of Michigan, Ann Arbor, MI.  

Please make all necessary travel arrangements to attend the conference. We look forward to you attending the AEESP conference in June.
[bookmark: _GoBack]     
The goal of the AEESP is to have good technical work written and presented for discussion.  Faculty, research fellows, and students attend the Conference. We look forward to seeing you in June. 

Best Regards,
Stephanie Ford
Research Manager
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